
 

 

On April 30, 2021, an online meeting was held between representatives of the 

Tashkent State Transport University (TASHGTRU, Republic of Uzbekestan) and 

representatives of the Karaganda Technical University.  

The meeting was attended by: Turaev Bahodir Khatamovich - Vice - Rector 

for International Cooperation of TASHGTRU, Khudaiberganov Sokizhon 

Kabildzhanovich. Head of the Department "Organization of traffic on transport" of 

TASHGTRU, Suyunbaev Shinpolat Mansuralievich – Candidate of Technical 

Sciences, Associate Professor, Acting Professor of the Department "Organization 

of Traffic on Transport" of TASHGTRU, Toleuova Ainagul Rymkulovna – 

Director of the Department of Strategic Development and Partnership, 

Rakhimbayeva Sabina Ermekovna – Head of the Center for International 

Cooperation cooperation and academic mobility, Askarov Bakhtiyar 

Sharapidenovich-Head.  department of" Industrial Transport", Balabaev Oyum 

Temirgalievich-Candidate of Technical Sciences, Associate Professor of the 

Department of "Industrial Transport".  

The representative of the MAP Toleuova A. R. in his welcoming speech 

spoke about the social and economic reforms carried out in our country and their 

impact on education. 

Issues of cooperation between our universities in scientific and educational 

activities were discussed. Scientists of the two countries discussed the 

implementation of joint projects. 

Special emphasis was placed on the "Double-degree" program. The 

University strives to integrate with the world's leading universities and develop 

strong Double-degree programs. 

 

 

 

 


